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October 17,2013 

Dr. Diane Taylor 
Assistant Vice President for Academic Programs 

and Accreditation 
Tarleton State University 
Box T-0010 
Stephenville, TX 76402 

Dear Dr. Taylor: 

Thank you for your letter dated June 27, 2013, responding to the Commission on Colleges' 
request for additional information regarding the relocation of the approved Tarleton-Central 
Texas off-campus site at 1901 S. Clear Creek Road, Killeen, TX 76549. Also, four copies of the 
institution's Policy and Procedures document on substantive change were requested. 

Apparently, part of the confusion resulted in the relationship between the campus, formerly 
Tarleton-Central Texas (now Texas A&M-Central Texas, an independent institution approved by 
SACSCOC in June 2013) and the main campus. Several moves occurred resulting in the 
following names and off-campus instructional sites of Tarleton State University in Killeen, 
Texas. The site names and addresses are: 

Fairway Building 
701 Whitlow Drive 
Killeen, TX 76541 

Founder's Hall 
100 Leadership Place 
Killeen, TX 76549 

The Fairway Building site houses the School of Education and was established in fall 2009. The 
Founder's Hall site houses the School of Arts and Sciences, the School of Business 
Administration, and administrative offices for all locations. It was established in the spring 
2011. 

Two other sites where no certificate or degree programs are currently offered are: 

Old Main Building 
1901 S. Clear Creek Rd. 
Killeen, TX 76549 
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Central Texas College Nursing Building 
6200 West Central Texas Expressway, Bldg. 155 
Killeen, TX 76549 

The Old Main building currently houses no offices or programs. The administrative offices for 
Finance and Administration are housed at the Central Texas College Nursing Building. 

Please submit a prospectus for the Fairway Building and Founder's Hall sites as quickly as 
possible or by November 22, 2013. Guidelines for a prospectus can be found in our Substantive 
Change Policy, Appendix B, published on our website, www.sacscoc.org. If you need 
assistance, please do not hesitate to contact your Commission staff member, Dr. Claudette H. 
Williams (cwilliamsAsacscoc.org  or 404-679-4501, ext. 4532). 

Best regards, 

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D. 
President 

BSW/LCS:iyw 

cc: Dr. F. Dominic Dottavio, President 
Dr. Claudette H. Williams 


